
 

 

	
What	Manufacturers	Need	to	Know	About	Changes	to	NEW	Sales	and	Use	Tax	
Laws	–	Join	Us	for	a	Seminar	on	January	25	&	February	2	
 
During the spring of 2016, the Iowa Legislature passed House File 2433 expanding exemptions on 
supplies and consumables for manufacturers. In October, the Iowa Department of Revenue passed ARC 
2768C which further clarified the law and expanded the new rule. 
 
This law has greatly expanded current exemptions contained in Iowa Code by exempting supplies and by 
defining replacement parts which has significant, positive impact on Iowa manufacturers and producers. 
 
Our breakfast seminar, presented by Sales and Use Tax Manager Chris Gallo, will provide in depth 
analysis of what this law means to manufacturers in our state as well as what to look for within your 
company to be sure you are not over paying sales tax based on old legislation. 
 
Times and Locations (complimentary continental breakfast will be served) 
Wednesday, January 25, 2017    Thursday, February 2, 2017 
7:30 a.m. to 9 a.m.     7:30 a.m. to 9 a.m. 
Kingsgate Insurance     Fairfield Arts & Convention Center  
924 Central Avenue, Fort Dodge, IA 50501   200 North Main Street, Fairfield, IA 52556  
 
Chris Gallo leads our sales and use tax team. He brings 17 years sales and use tax experience including 
working for the U.S. House of Representatives, working in private industry dealing with sales and use tax 
issues, and he has owned his own sales and use tax consulting practice. 
 
If you have questions about the seminar or would like to RSVP, contact us at info@bergankdv.com.  


